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Amended Link to Distance Learning Survey

June 16, 2020

Dear Irvington School Community,

It has been brought to my attention that the link to the Distance Learning survey
is not operating properly. The adjusted link to the survey can be accessed by
clicking here.

My apologies for any inconvenience or confusion this may have caused.

Sincerely,

Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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